## **JANUARY 9, 2022**



# Saint Peter & Our Lady of the Rosary

Roman Catholic Co-Parish

Founded 1785

Oldest Catholic Parish in New York State

Site of 9/11 Catholic Memorial





22 Barclay St | New York, NY 10007

## Our Lady of the Rosary

7 State Street | New York, NY 10004



## Faith Formation Program

For children in grades 1st through 8th. Email *Maiwenn* at reled@spcolr.org for info.

# Baptisms & Marriage

For Weddings, contact Fr. Quinn at fr.quinn@spcolr.org
For Baptisms, contact Philomena at info@spcolr.org

#### IN CASE OF EMERGENCY

Call Fr. Quinn at (718) 404-6655

Clergy

Rev. Jarlath Quinn
Pastor
fr.quinn@spcolr.org | (718) 404-6655

Rev. Edwin Ezeokeke Parochial Vicar fr.edwin@spcolr.org

Staff

Maiwenn Jaffres
Administrator & Director of CCD
reled@spcolr.org

Philomena Pinto Parish Secretary philomena@spcolr.org William Alvarado Sexton will@spcolr.org M. Perry Bundy III
Director of Music & Organist
perrybundy@spcolr.org

Parish Office—Entrance on Church Street
Office hours 10:30AM to 4:30PM
Monday to Friday
(212) 233-8355
info@spcolr.org

www.spcolr.org
@spcolr











<u>Monday</u>	<u>10</u>	
12:30PM	SPC	Liam Mullan 🕈
5:30PM	SPC	Liza D'Lima—Birthday Blessings
Tuesday	<u>11</u>	
12:30PM	SPC	Sharon Harris—Living
5:30PM	SPC	Patricia Englander 🕈
<u>Wednesday</u>	<u>12</u>	
12:30PM	SPC	Anthony Russo 🕆
5:30PM	SPC	Maureen Houlighan—Living
<u>Thursday</u>	<u>13</u>	
12:30PM	SPC	Dionisis Campos 🕈
5:30PM	SPC	Wilfredo C. Kwan 🕈
<u>Friday</u>	<u>14</u>	
12:30PM	SPC	Mary's Knights Rosary Group—Living
5:30PM	SPC	Avel Rosas Perez 🕈
<u>Saturday</u>	<u>15</u>	
4:00PM	SPC	Kerry Anne O'Reilly 🕈
<u>Sunday</u>	<u>16</u>	Second Sunday in Ordinary Time
8:00AM	SPC	People of the Parish
9:30AM	SPC	Anthony Rendine 🕈
12:00PM	SPC	Joseph Palladino 🕈
11:00AM	OLR	Elizabeth Davidson—iving

## **Baptisms & Weddings**

At St Peter's Church and Our Lady of the Rosary

For Baptisms, contact Philomena at Philomena@ spcolr.org
For Weddings, contact Fr. Quinn at Fr.quinn@spcolr.org
Private live streaming available.

# MINISTRY TO THE SICK & THE HOMEBOUND DURING ADVENT

Fr. Quinn and Fr. Edwin are available to visit the sick and the homebound.

Please contact the Parish Office at (212)233-8355





#### HAPPY NEW YEAR

Wishing all our Families a Very Happy New Year.

May you and your families be graced with blessings throughout this New Year.

We welcome our regular and new parishioners, and look forward to seeing everyone in 2022 on a more regular basis in the church and strengthening our Parish community.

THANK YOU for your support always.



Below is the message Fr. Quinn sent on Flocknotes. If you wish to receive Flocknotes go to our website spoolr.org and submit your email to be kept up to date.

Last Tuesday, Dec 28, I suffered a serious seizure and fall outside St. Peter's church near the entrance to the parish center. As a result, I spent 48 hours in ICU at Bellevue Hospital. I have significant rib fractures, a fractured nose and other facial cuts and bruises. The good news is that I am already making significant recovery. However, I will be out of commission for a couple of weeks and will only be able to work remotely. My goal is to be able to celebrate Mass at Rosary on Sunday Jan 16.

We are blessed with Fr. Edwin, Maiwenn, Philomena and all our staff at St. Peter's who are more than capable of keeping our parish functioning at the high standard that you except from your parish church. I thought that it was important to give you an accurate update as you know the way that rumors circulate. Already they include, inter alia, that: I was hit by a bus (actually a bus driver reported my fall to 911) or that I fell from the roof! (apparently I was lying face down on the sidewalk./street).

I am grateful for your prayers and support and I will include you in my daily prayers too.

A Blessed New Year to all.

Fr. Quinn

BAPTISM OF THE LORD JANUARY 9, 2022

# RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS - NEW

Classes resume on Sunday, January 9, 2022

Sunday, January 16th - No class Monday, January 17th - No class

Tuesday, February 1st - No class

Sunday, February 20th through Sunday, February 27th - No class



Saturday, May 7th Saturday, May 14th Saturday, May 21st



Saturday, June 4th

## FAITH FORMATION FOR ADULTS R.C.I.A

Classes will be offered on Wednesdays 6:00Pm to 7:00PM at the Parish Center

If interested, please contact Fr. Edwin at fr.edwin@spcolr.org

## **DIP and GLOW Before You GO**



Use your card To donate \$5 for 3 candles.



IN CASE OF EMERGENCY Call Fr. Edwin at (646) 954-4480

**Office Hours** 

**Monday through Friday** 

10:30AM to 4:30PM



# **Sisters of Life GIVING TREE**

Thank you to all the Parishioners who contributed to our Giving Tree for the Sisters of Life.
It was a great success!





Thank you to the 4th, 6th and 8th graders from the CCD Sunday class for making the lovely Giving Tree ornaments!

Thank you to the Confirmation students and the Confirmation parent helpers for organizing the ornament making, decorating the tree, collecting the gifts and making the trips to the Sisters!



## 2022 The Year of Grace

Let us deepen our connection to God's loving presence and fill each day with grace.

Living the year of Grace we can:
Get a sense of Peace
Give Inspiration
Practice Gratitude

Through the Ten Commandments and the Sermon on the Mount, we learn that God expects us to perform works of mercy. God is always merciful.

Acts of Mercy that can be done with Grace:

Feed and clothe the homeless.
Visit and comfort the sick.
Show Compassion to the refugees.
Help care for the earth.
Be considerate of each other.